

November / December Newsletter







## **CLASS 3'S TRIP TO** SHROPSHIRE HILI **DISCOVERY CENTRE**

On Wednesday 8th November, Class 3 went to the Shropshire Hills Discovery Centre in Craven Arms. They spent the morning learning more about life in the Iron Age as well as trying hands-on activities such as wattle and daub, wode painting, wool carding and sling shots. In the afternoon they took an extremely muddy walk up to an Iron Age hill fort. They were able to get a true sense of the scale as well as take away lots of ideas about life in the past, along with plenty of mud!

## **CLASS 4'S RECENT**

During November, Class 4 visited a mosque to help with their learning about the Islamic faith. They were able to ask questions and impress the Imam with their knowledge. In the afternoon, they tried orienteering; working together in teams to see who could use their Geography skills to navigate and locate all the markers. They also went to the Christ Church in Bayston Hill, further deepening their understanding of the Christian faith.





## CLASS 2'S VISIT TO **SHREWSBURY MUSEUM**

2 went Class to Shrewsbury to visit the museum as part of their 'Toys' topic. They learnt all about the history of toys and took some time to explore Shrewsbury's historic square. They came brimming away with knowledge about how children played with their toys in the past and how they've changed over time.

## EYFS TRIP TO WONDERLAND



Chestnut and Rowan class ventured to Telford's Wonderland to explore the magic of Christmas and the Winter season. There was a real buzz felt across EYFS as the children embarked on an exciting adventure through a Christmas village with snow capped rooves and candy cane gardens. Such a fantastic trip!

Thank you to all the parents who accompanied their little ones.